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We welcome 2021 with open arms and are looking forward to the year 
ahead! Please read on for the latest in The Gables. If you have any questions 
or queries, please contact customercareteam@stockland.com.au

Construction update
There has been a lot of activity within The Gables and  
we have hit a few milestones. New roads within the estate 
are beginning to take shape, with Stages B3A and B3B 
quickly approaching lot registration. New residents will 
soon be taking ownership of their future homesites.

As some residents may be aware, a section of Fontana 
Drive has reached construction completion, and is 
currently undergoing council’s final approval process. 
This extension of Fontana Drive will connect through to 
Red Gables Road and the future Santa Sophia Catholic 
College. 

Construction of the Fontana Drive Bridge has 
commenced, this will allow a seamless journey from 
Fontana Drive through to Santa Sophia and the future 
town centre. Stay tuned for an update in our next 
newsletter.

We also thank all the residents who live on the streets 
within The Gables who have been impacted by the recent 
AC works. We will aim to keep you up to date via email 
and Facebook.

http://stockland.com.au/thegables
mailto:customercareteam@stockland.com.au


A word from Tuula, 
Community Manager
It was great to meet many residents before 
Christmas while delivering various prizes and 
driving around The Gables checking out the 
lovely Christmas lights so many had gone to 
great effort with. With a new year and 
hopefully less restrictions, I look forward to 
more face-to-face interaction in 2021 and 
facilitating building new friendships in this 
beautiful community.
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Easter Event
We are excited to let The Gables community 
know we will be celebrating Easter this year!

This Covid-safe event encourages all residents  
to get out and explore our community in an 
Easter Egg treasure hunt. There will also  
be a special visit from the Easter Bunny.  
This event will be ticketed, please  
follow the link to RSVP and 
for more information! 

https://thegableseaster 
egghunt2021.event 
brite.com.au
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Christmas 
competition
Thank you to all the amazing residents in 
this community who participated in our 
Christmas Lights and Pet competitions! 
We apologise for anyone who missed out 
on getting their home photographed, the 
photographer was impacted by the 
Northern Beaches lockdown and could 
not travel out after the first night  
to get more shots! 

We look forward to seeing Christmas 
lights brighten The Gables again in 2021!

Thank-you to all of those in the 
community who participated in 
our Liveability Survey and the 
Stockland Care Grants program. 
We look forward to sharing the 
results mid year!

http://stockland.com.au/thegables
https://thegableseasteregghunt2021.eventbrite.com.au
https://thegableseasteregghunt2021.eventbrite.com.au
https://thegableseasteregghunt2021.eventbrite.com.au


LLGA
Live Life Get Active, our FREE exercise classes are 
continuing in 2021 in Slidey Park. We have had many 
residents express how much they are enjoying 
these sessions. If you haven’t gone, give it a go! 
Classes are located in Slidey Park at 7am,  
Monday-Friday (school holidays excluded).

Classes will consist of HIIT classes without  
weights or other props to align with  
Covid-safe practices. 
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To enrol, please visit this website 
(livelifegetactive.com/location/nsw-sydney/
box-hill-slidey-park/) and register. 

Spots are limited so be quick!

http://stockland.com.au/thegables
http://livelifegetactive.com/location/nsw-sydney/box-hill-slidey-park/
http://livelifegetactive.com/location/nsw-sydney/box-hill-slidey-park/
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Let’s keep in touch
We look forward to meeting you at our 
community events when we are able to 
resume normal communal activities.  
In the meantime, please reach out to 
customercareteam@stockland.com.au  
if you have any questions. 

To ensure you receive updates and 
community news, please sign up to our 
residents mailing list.

customercareteam@stockland.com.au

What else would you like in 
your community newsletter? 
Please send any recommendations to 
customercareteam@stockland.com.au

Flow Systems, 
now ‘Altogether’.
As most residents are aware, Flow Systems has 
now become ‘Altogether’. Please see below 
message from Altogether.

We are excited to officially announce that Flow Systems and 
Meter2Cash is now ‘Altogether’!

Although our name has changed, our commitment and service 
to you has not. We are continuing to work hard to create 
systems that underpin what you, our communities, need to give 
you power and control over your utilities.

A reminder about what is the same:

• �All existing contracts, accounts and billing agreements will 
remain the same, however future correspondence from us, 
including bills, will be branded Altogether

• �Phone number will remain the same – 1300 803 803 – and you  
are welcome to send an online enquiry via the following link 
altogethergroup.com.au/contactus

What is being enhanced:

• �The Flow Systems and M2C websites now redirect to a new, 
user friendly Altogether website: altogethergroup.com.au.

We are excited about the future and look forward to continuing 
our sustainable multi-utility journey ‘Altogether’.
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